
C O N C E P T I O N

IM
M A C U L AT E

Immaculate Conception
Catholic School
736 S. Shamrock Ave
Monrovia, CA 91016
icschoolmonrovia.org
(626) 358-5129

Principal: Mr. Jim McMains

PTO President: Raymond Aguirre

MISSION STATEMENT
As educators of Immaculate Conception 
Catholic School, we believe that the 
purpose of a Catholic education is to 
provide a foundation in the Scriptures, 
Traditions, and ongoing teachings of 
the Catholic Church.  We develop faith 
based, spiritual, life-long learners, who 
exemplify the pursuit of excellence in 
all opportunities found in our global 
community.
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SCHOOL UNIFORM SALES

All students are required to be in full uniform, 
beginning November 1st. Notices will be sent 
home, if students are out of uniform. Uniform 
guidelines have been sent home and are also 
available for review on site. You may obtain an 
order form in the school office or also on the 
website. Please turn orders into the office to be 
fulfilled. The student store will soon be open 
selling these items.   

SCHOOL SUPPLIES

The supply kit project was an overall success 
and we thank you for your participation. 
Individual items are now available for sale 
including paper, pencils, crayons, glue, poster 
board and much more! Full list will be updated 
on site soon. Store days/hours TBD. Seeking 
volunteers to help run the store, please contact 
Bobbie Hernandez at 626-483-7147

PTO BOARD MEMBERS
2014-2015 SCHOOL YEAR

PTO President:  Raymond Aguirre
Vice-President:  Carlos A. Galdamez
Treasure:  Anna Delgado
Asst. Treasure:  Karla V. Gonzalez
Recording Secretary:  Melissa Arteaga
Corresponding Secretary: Myra Azucena
Media Advertising: Mel Valencia and Paul 
Bay
Teacher Representative: Mr. Rey Barassa
Volunteer Coordinator:  Mary Cericos
Fundraising Coordinator: Frances Mendoza
Nomination Coordinator: (OPEN)
Member-At-Large (TK-3): Bobbie Hernandez
Member-At-Large (4-6): Lina Hererra & 
Bonnie Garcia
Member-At-Large (7-8): Alex Razo

Looking for a Sports Booster 

PARENT SERVICE HOURS
The goal of Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is to strengthen our children’s 
education and development through a collaborative effort of parents, educators, 
and the community. The PTO takes great pride in planning and sponsoring 
fun and successful events to fundraise throughout the year for this purpose. 
Fundraising is a wonderful way for parents to not only participate in this 
growth, but to also lead as an example to our children.

For the 2014-2015 school year, each family is obligated to complete 25 service 
hours. Fifteen (15) of those hours are earned by participating in the following 
events: Monte Carlo – 4 hours; Taste of the World (Food Festival) – 6 hours; 
Festival of the Foothill – 2 hours; and the 3 PTO meeting.  These 15 hours are 
mandatory service hours with no buy out option.  

For your convenience, the PTO will be sending out monthly statements 
detailing the service hours you have served.  If any of the service hours are 
not fulfilled, you will be billed at a rate of $25/per hour. Please contact us 
immediately if hours on your statenment are not correct. 

For more information, please refer to the PTO handbook.

OCTOBER 2014

NEWSLETTER

WE HAVE SCRIP! DON’T FORGET TO GET
THEM AND SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL

Sunday,
December 14

9am - 4 pm

Join us for our
first annual event,
get more info at:

icschoolmonrovia.org



Saturday, November 8  •  6:30-11PM

Monte Carlo Ticket Order Form

• Hors d'oeuvres
• Tons of FUN!

• Free Gaming Chips
• 1 Drink Ticket

Each $25.00 entry ticket will include:

REMINDER: Each IC Family are required to:

Family Name:

# of Tickets @ $25 each: $

$

$

Don't forget to mark your calendars & enjoy this magical event with family and friends
Get out your favorite cocktail attire, enjoy our "No Host Bar," then enjoy an

evening filled with games, cash prizes, music, auctions, food, fun and laughter.
Remember to invite your family, friends, and neighbors out for a Vegas style evening

Please contact: Carlos A. Galdamez at (626) 353-5969 or Anna Delgado (626) 303-3628 • Email: Monte-Carlo@icschoolmonrovia.org

ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CATHOLIC SCHOOL - SUPPORT OUR STUDENTS. SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL.

Grade of Oldest Child:

PLEASE CHECK ONE OF THE FOLLOWING
TICKET DELIVERY METHODS: PLEASE MAKE ALL

CHECKS PAYABLE TO:
“IMMACULATE

CONCEPTION PTO”

Thank You.

Family Envelope
Donation to Monte Carlo:

TOTAL:

Pickup at School Office

Will Call at Event

• Purchase 4 tickets ($100) to Monte Carlo Night and Sell Lucky 7 Raffle Tickets
($150) for a combined monetary donation that is equivalent to $250.

• IC Families are responsible for completing 4 Monte Carlo service hours.
(2 hours ticket sales & 2 hours at event or donation buy out)

• Sign up at Volunteerspot.com for your Monte Carlo Hours

• Please turn in your Monte Carlo Ticket Order by October 30th



Hi IC parents! We hope your children are now well adjusted in their classrooms and into the groove of this second month of 
school. This month we will discuss tips on how to avoid getting sick!

HEALTHY TIPS -  Keep hands clean - Regular hand-washing dramatically reduces the passing of respiratory and gastrointestinal 
illness, so get your kids in the habit of scrubbing up (or using a hand sanitizer) after using the bathroom, when they leave school, after 
every playdate, and before they eat. Teach kids to sing “Happy Birthday” twice before 
rinsing -- scrubbing for 15-20 seconds is key. Help children with consistency and make 
habits stick! 

Be active every day - Studies indicate that regular, moderate exercise can reduce the 
number of cold and flu episodes that occur over the course of a year by 25-50 percent. It is 
believed activity increases cell circulation to assist in fighting infections. Make the time to 
take your kiddos for a walk around the block, grab the basketball and shoot some hoops, 
do jumping jacks together, go running in the park, or turn on some tunes and twist and 
shout!! 

Rest, Rest, Rest! - We can’t say it enough! Not getting enough sleep makes you more 
vulnerable to picking up illnesses and not being able to fight them off. Research shows sleep deprivation nearly doubles the risk of 
getting a cold or flu. So no matter your age, lay your head to rest, get yourself comfy and get more Zzz’s! 

Avoid touching your face - This is a hard one, especially for little ones but remember consistency goes a long way!! Cold and flu 
viruses enter the body through the nose, eyes, and mouth, so help your child keep their hands away from those areas. Remember, 
hand-washing at strategic moments is all the more important. If you find this one challenging, make it a game and express positive 
reinforcement when your child makes an effort to stop. The longer your child is able to keep his/her hands off the face and more 
importantly the mouth, give them praise, a sticker or whatever treat you feel is appropriate! Hopefully this will eliminate this bad habit 
altogether. Teach your child never to share a straw, utensils, cups, or toothbrush. 

Consume a balanced and healthy diet - Meals with plenty of colorful fruits and vegetables will help boost your child’s immune 
system. Look for foods rich in vitamin C (broccoli, strawberries, and oranges) and vitamin D (tuna, fortified milk, and cereals). Eating 
yogurt with active cultures (probiotics) can also help build defenses. 

Challenge: try putting at least 5-7 different colors on your child’s plate! Yellow, green, red, blue, purple! Create a rainbow and make 
healthy eating fun!

“Remember, Healthy kids are more likely to become healthy adults.
Be a role model and help your kids develop skills to make safe and healthy choices every day.”

Do you have tips to share with our board? We would love to hear from you! Please email PTO@icschoolmonrovia.org to let us know 
what healthy tips works for you and your family! 

Regards,  Bobbie Hernandez

DISCLAIMER- �We are not nutritionists or health professionals just busy parents who love sharing tips!  Please use your best judgment to decide what works best for your 

child. Sourced from: Parents.com, Webmd.com, Cdc.gov



FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:
Carlos Galdamez: (626) 353-5969 or monte-carlo@icschoolmonrovia.org

Monte Carlo Night 2014

Immaculate Conception Catholic School 
Campus - Saturday, November 8

Our annual Monte Carlo Night fundraiser 
benefitting our students is almost here. In 
order to make this event a huge success we are 
in need of donations and sponsorships, forms 
are inside this newsletter. We have numerous 
sponsorship levels available:

$25.00 ENTRANCE TICKETS on SALE
Your donation of $25.00 per ticket includes:
	 • Free Gaming Chips • Hors d’oeuvres
	 • 1 Drink Ticket • Tons of FUN

Play the Casino Games, bid on the Silent Auction 
and spend a “Night on the Town”. Remember to 
invite your family, friends and get dressed up in 
your cocktail attire for an evening of FUN!!

DONATIONS WANTED!
We are in need of donations for our event and the 
Silent Auction. Types of donations needed are:

• Small Applianced (Coffee Maker, Microwaves)
• Coffee, Tea, Wine, Beer & Spirits
• Candles • Bath Products •Hair Products
• Limousine Services • Car Wash Services
• Pet Care • Vacation Rentals / Timeshares
• Dream Dinners • Antiques
• Theme Park or Sporting Event Tickets
• Theatre Tickets • Memberships
• Services (Mechanics, Cleaning, Electrical, etc)
• DVDs, Blu-Ray • BBQ / Picnic Items
• Quilts • Christmas Items
• Gardening Items (Exotic Plants, Planters, etc)
• Gift Cards of Any Kind

ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CATHOLIC SCHOOL
SUPPORT OUR STUDENTS. SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL.

• PLATINUM - $10,000.00 • GOLD - 5,000.00
• SILVER - 1,000.00 • BRONZE - 500.00

• DIAMOND - $100.00

REMINDER
Each IC Family is required to:

• �Purchase 4 tickets ($100) to Monte Carlo 
Night and Sell Lucky 7 Raffle Tickets 
($150) for a combined monetary dona-
tion that is equivalent to $250.

• �ALL FAMILIES MUST work 2 hours 
during the  event and 2 hours selling 
raffle tickets before and after mass.


